
Linby Parish Council
Policy for Press and Media Discussions and Releases.

Under no circumstances should a Member of the Parish Council or Parish Clerk enter in to 
any discussions, written or verbal, with any member of the Press or other Media 
representatives, without authority from the Chairman of the Parish Council.

All Press or Media enquiries should be directed to the Chairman of the Parish Council.

The Chairman of the Parish Council will provide full details of any Press or media 
discussions/releases that have taken place since the previous Parish Council meeting. 
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